



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Monday 5th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

For those of you who are new to Fairfields Primary, as well as those who are not, we would like to take this opportunity to publicise our parent/teacher association the "Friends of Fairfields." Throughout the year we hold various events to help raise money for the school to purchase new equipment and provide resources.

None of this work can happen without the help and support of all our parents. We already have a committee which consists of Chair – Kate Grassick-Whitby, Deputy – Michelle O'Garro, Treasurer – Devinder Horne and Secretary – Natalie Hamman but we can never have enough volunteers. Your input and ideas are invaluable, so we would love to see you at the meeting tomorrow evening, Tuesday 06th June 2023, 7pm in B&A Club, please use the B&A gates that are to the left of the main reception.

Friends of Fairfields needs you!

There are several ways in which you can support Friends of Fairfields:

- *Become a member of Friends of Fairfields this would involve attending meetings (once every couple of months) as well as helping to run our events through the year.
- *Volunteer as a helper at our events, we always need help to set up, run a stall or tidy up the more volunteers the better!
- *Attend our events, bring your family and friends along to have lots of fun as part of the community whilst at the same time supporting the work of the Friends of Fairfields.







Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

*Donate items for raffle prizes for our events — you may be able to secure some vouchers or gifts through your company or place of employment. You may have some unwanted gifts. If you could help — look out for the information prior to each event.

*Many companies will help support charities through a matched giving scheme, whereby they will match gifts donated by their employees. In many cases, participating companies will match an employee's donation pound for pound up to a set amount. A number of organisations will even double-match. Please contact your Human Resources department to enquire if such a scheme exists. By using this scheme you can make your gift worth even more to us.

If you wish to find out any further information or if you would like to volunteer to help at our forthcoming events, please email Mrs Jeffs, jjeffs@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk.

Whatever you feel you can contribute would be gratefully received because without help and support these events will not be able to continue.

If you would like to volunteer to help at our forthcoming events please email

Kind Regards

Mrs Jo-Anne Jeffs

B&A Club Manager



